
 
 

Rotary District 7620  

2010 District Assembly 

Saturday, March 27, 2010 

Laurel Holiday Inn West 
15101 Sweitzer Lane, Laurel, MD, 20707 

 I-95/Rt. 198West, Exit 33B 

Hotel Phone Number—301-776-5300 

7:15 to 8:00 a.m. Breakfast & Registration 

Assembly Program 

Jay Kumar, District Governor for 

2010-2011 

 

 

 



 

 

8:00 a.m. to 12:00 Noon 

8:00 a.m.  Opening Welcome and Introductions 

8:10 a.m.  General Session 

Partnerships for Rotary Service   
 

Rotary Partners with Gallaudet University 

Patricia J. Kasuda, PDG, District Rotary/Gallaudet 

Chair & Patsy Bowman, Gallaudet University, 

Washington, DC 

~ 

Rotary Partners with The Dictionary Project 

Nancy M. Szlasa, District Dictionary Project Chair 

~ 

Hear from District 7620 Outbound Ambassadorial 

Scholars 

Andreana Lefton & Brent Edwards 

~ 

 

 



Jay Kumar, District Governor for 2010-2011 

Jay will share his plans for the 2010-2011 Rotary year and a 

message from RI President-Elect Ray Klinginsmith of 

Kirksville, Missouri who has announced the 2010-2011 

theme, Building Communities and Bridging Continents. 

10:30 a.m. Refreshment Break & View Displays 

11:00 a.m. ~ Workshops 

  Club Secretary/Treasurer Training 

  Creative Fund Raising 

 Rotary Fellowship 

 Successful Service Projects 

 Foundation & The Future Vision Pilot Project 

12:00 Noon ~ Adjourn 

REGISTRATION INFORMATION 

Registration Deadline:  March 22 

The registration fee is $20.00 per person if registered by the March 

22 deadline.  A $15.00 late fee will be added after March 22.  All 

participants must register. 

WHO SHOULD ATTEND:  This meeting is designed to launch the 2010-2011 

focus of RI President-Elect, Ray Klinginsmith of Kirksville, Missouri and the 

District 7620 Governor-Elect, Jay Kumar.  Club officers, committee chairs, and 

other key Rotary members should attend in preparation for the new Rotary year.  

There will be specific training for club secretaries and treasurers.  If your club 

secretary and treasurer cannot attend, it is very important for you to send 

alternates. 


